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A Letter to Uncle Ted  
4th December,2015

Dear Uncle Ted,                            

       How are you? We’re having a wonderful time here. Let me 

tell you about what we have done these days. Yesterday, we 

went to Space Museum. We watched a sky show. lt was very 

funny. Then I looked at the interesting displays about the solar 

system. I enjoyed it very much. Then we ate dim sum for lunch. 

In the afternoon, we visited Disneyland. There, we took 

hundreds of photos with my favourite cartoon character 

Cinderella. Then we went on the exciting rides. I was very afraid 

at that time and I swore I would never ever play it again. 

Today, we went to Stanley. First, we visited the Stanley 

Market and bought different kinds of food there. Then we ate 

yummy seafood for lunch! In the afternoon, we went hiking. It 

was very hard to me! 

Look forward to hearing from you. 

                                               Yours,

                                             Alex Johnsons



TSANG Miu Yee, Kitty                                                                              P.5B 

 

Chinese  Cultural Day 

 The Chinese Cultural Day was held in our school on 5th February 2016.  

I saw teachers, schoolmates and parents were wearing beautiful Chinese 

clothes on that day.  In the morning assembly, teachers said some lucky 

things to us.  There were  also game booths in the covered playground.  I 

played the Chinese traditional games and got eight stamps. There were food 

stalls too.  I bought curry fish balls, corn and shao mai.  They were yummy. 

         ‘A flowers sales for charity’ was held outside the playground.  I saw 

daffodils, tulips and some other beautiful pot plants.  The money raised 

would be given to the people in need. 

          We also watched dramas in the school hall.  They were all about 

Chinese idioms.  Our class also took part in the competition.  We enjoyed it 

very much. 

          I felt happy about that day because I got a present after playing in the 

games booths.  Also I bought many beautiful flowers.   It was such a great 

day! 



YEUNG Hang Yi, Hebe             P.5C 

  

A Stranger! 

   

Last month, Maggie went to the department store to buy 

some jewellery because her friend’s birthday was coming. 

As she was shopping, she saw a strange man in a suit 

and with sunglasses. The man looked at her and followed her. 

She felt scared. 

Then Maggie thought, ‘I need to do something!’ She 

walked away from the man and started to run. However, the man 

chased after her and Maggie was very frightened. 

Finally the man stopped Maggie and asked, ‘Is this your 

wallet? I picked it up outside the jewellery shop.’ ‘Yes, it’s 

mine!’ replied Maggie surprisingly. 

In the end, Maggie thanked the man and apologized for 

being rude. ‘That’s OK. You are welcome,’ said the man kindly. 

Maggie felt very happy to get her wallet back. 
 


